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October 18, 2017 

 

To: All Board Members 

From: Matt Poyner 

Re: Notice of Canceled Board Meeting for October 23, 2017 

 

The Board Meeting of the Development Authority of the City of Milledgeville 

and Baldwin County that was scheduled for Monday, October 23, 2017 at 

8:30 a.m. on the second floor of the Milledgeville Economic Development 

Center has been canceled due to a lack of quorum.  A Called Board Meeting 

will be set and notices sent out with a new date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


